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Thursday, December 5, 2024 

-Minutes- 

Call to Order 

The Executive Committee of the Longwood University Board of Visitors met at 4 p.m. on 
Thursday, December 5, 2024 at the Hotel Weyanoke in Farmville. 
 
Executive Committee and other Board members present were: 
 
Ron White 
Jeff Nottingham 
Shawn Smith 
Vellie Dietrich-Hall 
Brian Schmalzbach 
Kathleen Early 
David Rose 
Kathryn Roberts 
 
Also present: 
President W. Taylor Reveley IV 
Justin Pope, Vice President and Chief of Staff 
Cameron O’Brion, University Counsel 
 
The Rector called the meeting to order, and expressed his thanks to members for their hard work 
on behalf of Longwood. President Reveley welcomed Board members and provided an overview 
on a range of topics, including philanthropic updates and new gifts, admissions, national and 
state demographic issues affecting higher education enrollment, long-term financial planning, 
national political and economic challenges facing higher education, the upcoming campus 
master-planning process, and the schedule and agenda for the remainder of the meeting. 
 
There being no further business the Board adjourned shortly after 5 p.m. and members attended 
the men’s basketball game at the Joan Perry Brock Center. 
 
 


